daho Chapter
A;IJ 2 2 of the

WILDLIFE SOCIETY

Number 8, April, 1966

Joint Meeting With The
IDAHO ACADEMY OF SCIENCES

- As stated in our last newsletter to the membership, the ldaho
Chapter of the Wildlife Society will hold a joint meeting with the
- zoology section of the Idaho Academy of Sciences, April 29-30, 1966
at the Student Union Building, University of Idaho, Moscow, Idaho.
The Idsho Chapter will also hold & business meeting at 4:00 p.m.,
April 29, .in the Forestry Building, room 331.

During the business meeting the agenda will includes

1. A report of Wildlife Society activities by our Regional
Representative, K. E« Hungerford

2. A discussion of a possible field trip meeting during ‘the
summex

3. A discussion concerning the need to initiate a membership
drive and increese membership fees.

Everyone who is planning to attend the general session is urged to
attend the business meeting and assist in Chapter planning, so that we
will continue to have an active organization.

See you at the business meeting. ~

Elmer R. Norberg,
Secretary-Treasurer



